
International Disaster & Emergencies—DR999999 $

Name:
Address:
City:                                                                               State:                      Zip:
Email Address:                                                       

Yes, I want to help!

Please detach the reply form and return with your gift to your church; or mail with your check to 
     Presbyterian Church (USA), PO Box 643700, Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700.

 PDA EE16-BI

On April 16 the coast of Ecuador was rocked by an earthquake measuring 7.8 on the 
Richter scale. This came on the heels of two separate earthquakes in Japan, the first 
measuring 6.2 on the scale; the second, 7.0. As aftershocks continue to threaten, more 
than 500 lives have been lost. Thousands of other people have been injured, and 
communities lie in ruins.  

Presbyterian Disaster Assistance (PDA) is working in collaboration with our partner 
the ACT (Action by Churches Together) Alliance to respond to this crisis, providing 
support to those suffering in the aftermath. As our immediate response takes shape, 
PDA is also preparing for long-term support for both Ecuador and Japan. Long after 
the initial wave of relief recedes, PDA will remain to accompany the people of Ecuador 
and Japan as they rebuild their lives, walking the road out of this chaos with hope.

The needs for the response are great. God’s people are once again called to 
stand in the GAP (Give/Act/Pray) to help survivors. 
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 “God is our refuge and strength, a very present help in trouble. 
Therefore we will not fear, though the earth should change,

though the mountains shake in the heart of the sea.”—Psalm 46:1–2

PDA is a member of 
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